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                                                                                                                      October 7, 2014
Professor Meg Daly

Chair, Arts and Sciences Curriculum Committee

Re: Approval of Minor in Human Rights

Dear Meg:

The SBS Panel on October 3, 2014 approved a proposal by the department of International Studies to establish an undergraduate minor program in Human Rights. 

The proposal is motivated by the growing importance of human rights in the increasingly complex and diverse world. The minor provides students an opportunity to explore the issue from a multiplicity of perspectives. The disciplinary and inter-disciplinary perspectives include anthropology, childhood, culture, disability, economics, folklore, gender, law, literature, political science, public policy, sociology, and immigration studies. The methodological perspectives include comparative, ethnographic, rhetorical, historical and social scientific approaches. The strength of the program lies in its variety and flexibility.

The panel agreed with the proposal and recommended only a minor change to the wording of the advising sheet. The proposal was initially submitted in March 2014 and had received feedback from this panel. The panel noted that the concerns raised in the initial submission, including concurrences, have been addressed satisfactorily.  

The panel’s decision to approve the proposal was unanimous.

Sincerely,
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Pok-sang Lam

Chair, ASCC SBS Panel

